17101

2	1718	8											
3	Ho	urs /	100	Marks	Seat	No.							
-	Instru	ctions –	(1)	All Questions	are Comp	oulsory.							
				Illustrate your necessary.	answers	with ne	at sk	cetc	hes	wł	nere	ever	
			(3)	Figures to the	e right ind	icate fu	11 m	arks	5.				
			(4)	Assume suital	ole data, it	f necess	ary.						
				Mobile Phone Communicatic Examination 1	n devices	•							
												Ma	rks
1.		Answer	the fo	ollowing in 2	-3 sentend	ces. (An	y T	EN)				20
	a)	What is	the ba	ackground of	Narayan 1	Murthy?							
	b)	Why she	ould b	ody-signal be	followed?)							
	c)	What is	self a	wareness?									
	d)	What do	bes Dr	Kalam think	of failure	?							
	e)	Name th	ne spor	rts events in	which Ma	thi Holl	a pa	rtic	ipat	ed?)		
	f)	When d	oes Aj	ay recall his	teacher?								
	g)	State the	e princ	iples of capa	citive-touc	h screer	1S.						
	h)	What is	'Self	Esteem'?									
	i)	How do	es slou	uching affect	the postur	e?							
	j)	State the	e impo	rtance of Lau	ughter for	long-las	sting	rel	atio	nsh	nip?		

- k) Why did Narayan Murthy not join IIT?
- 1) How did Ajay Prasad thank his teacher?

2. Answer the following in about 75 words. (Any THREE) a) What message do you get from - struggle of Narayan i) Murthy? What is the contribution of Infosys to the society? ii) How has plastic spoiled the land? iii) How can a person with positive attitude contribute to iv) the society? Change the Narration. (Any FOUR) b) He said "I am going to Mumbai tomorrow". i) ii) The Principal said to the students "do not make noise". She said "Let the child go home now". iii) He said "Honesty is the best policy". iv) My mother said "Where there is a will there is a way". v) Develop a Paragraph on the following in 75 words. 3. a) (any ONE) i) Effects of water pollution ii) An Accident. b) Write about 6-8 Dialogues on any ONE of the following situation. Two students discussing about Question Paper after i) examination got over. Bank Manager and customer about loan. ii) Develop a speech on the following - situation. **c**) As head of the Department of Computer Engineering of i) your Institute, Prepare a fare well speech. (in about 100 words) for a Lab-attendant who will retire this month. OR

Assume that you are given the duty of Introducing the chief guest for the state level project competition to be held in your Institute. Prepare a speech for this occasion in about 100 words.

[2]

Marks

12

4

6

6

4

17101

17101		[3] Marks
4.	a)	Write the meaning of the following pair of words and usethem in sentences of your own. (Any TWO)4i)Proceed - Precedeii)Sight - site
	b)	iii) storey - story
	b)	 Make sentences using the following collocations. (Any FOUR) 4 i) Make a Profit ii) Came to an end iii) Come to the Point iv) Draw a conclusion v) Run out of time
	c)	 i) Write the synonyms for the followings words. (Any TWO) 2 1) Unique 2) Vacation 3) Modest 4) Zest
		 ii) Write the Antonyms of the followings words. 2 (Any TWO) 1) Victory 2) Deep 3) Original 4) Create
	d)	 i) Write two words begining with Prefix-Anti. ii) Write two words ending with suffix - hood.
5.	a)	Read the following passage carefully and answer the questions given below.12Something we do because se have to. Something we do because we like to. Things which attract and sustain our attention spontaneously are our Interests. If our Interests are developed12

spontaneously are our Interests. If our Interests are developed along their Natural Channels leading on to allied Occupations, our work will be an ever growing source of pleasure to us then the distinctions between work and play vanishes and work become real play. It is convenient for the purpose of vocational guidance to classify human interests under a few heading such as Intellectual, Practical, Social athletic and Aesthetic Interest.

Those who are fascinated by the Intellectual activities, form the first group. They are inspired by ideas and theories and pursue the study of the subjects for its own sake. Professors, authors lawyers and research workers are examples.

Questions:

		i)	What according to the writer, are Interests?	1				
		ii)	When does the distinction between work and play vanish?	2				
		iii)	How are our Interests revealed?	2				
		iv)	How are Human Interests classified?	2				
		v)	Who form the first group of Individuals?	2				
		vi)	Suggest a suitable Title to the Passage.	1				
		vii)	Give meaning of the following words	2				
			1) Sustain					
			2) Inspired					
	b)	Re-write the following sentences in active/passive voice.						
	, ,	(Any	y FOUR)					
		i)	They Pluck flowers.					
		ii)	She has taught me grammar					
		iii)	Who did this?					
		iv)	He is writing a project report					
		v)	He has visited us.					
6.	a)	Fill	in the blanks with appropriate articles. (Any FOUR).	4				
		i)	He is American but she is European.					
		ii)	Titanic disappeared in the sea.					
		iii)	She is Untidy girl.					
		iv)	He reads Bible Everyday.					
		v)	Higher you move colder its gets.					

b) Fill in the blanks with appropriate preposition. (Any FOUR) 4 We are station. i) A man is known _____ the company he keeps. ii) You are asked to refer _____ the previous document. iii) Mr Sharma received a letter _____ his-daughter. iv) The road goes _____ the Jungle. v) Fill in the blanks with appropriate - conjunctions. 4 c) (Any FOUR) The boss had left the office I could meet him i) We love honour him. ii) _____ he is not eligible, he got the post. iii) The sun is hot _____ air is cool. iv) She will wait you arrive. v) Fill in the blanks with appropriate form of the verb. d) 4 (Any FOUR) i) Where there (be) a will, there (be) a way. ii) The task is being (complete) by us. The soldier advanced as far as he (dare) iii)

- iv) He stayed home because he (be) tired.
- v) What (be) the causes of global warming?